VACATION i
lNTERNATlONALE

October 3, 2011

Mr. David Hatton
Hatton Painting Company

Re: Vacation Internationale at Homestead, Lynden, WA

Dear David,

| am writing this letter of reference to express my appreciation for the excellent job you
did in painting the two buildings at our newest resort location at Lynden, WA. Your
team put a lot of effort into the work from preparation to clean up, paying close
attention to details in every phase. The work was completed in a timely manner. We
are very pleased with the final product. It is refreshing to see a company take such pride
in their work.

If you should need a reference for upcoming projects you may be bidding, please do not
hesitate to contact me.
Regards,

Joan Cainan
Renovation Manager/Vacation Internationale



